
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: carrsherrimarie@yahoo.com <carrsherrimarie@yahoo.com>
CC: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/19/2015 12:57:13 PM
Subject: Boards and Commissions Follow Up

Ms. Sherri Carr,
Thank you for the call this afternoon. Below is our contact information and we look forward to receiving your resume. 
Thank you for your willingness to serve South Carolina. Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katie Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
(803) 734-5086
KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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